STATE UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK AT ALBANY
Albany, New York 12203

DATE: 18 December, 968
FROM: Walter M. Tisdale
TO Presldent Evan R, Colling

SUBJECTs  Campus Progress h@por* No. 139

Bids were opened at 2:00 p.m. today on our Linear Accelerator,
Project No. O 119, Beven bidders responded, five of whom ware local flrms
and two were out of Towners. Base blds ranged from the lowest at $694,000.
submitted by MoManus, Longe and Brockwlehl of Albany, to The highest sub»
mitted by J. B. Prembano of White Plains, New York at $934,000, The alloca~
ted money, less contingencies which had to be withheld, was $834,000. Three
bidders came within 4his sum of money. Evaluation of the lowest bids Is now
under way but 11 would seem certaln that among the three low bidders, we
certainly have a contractor.

The lowest b!ddar, MecManus, Longe and Brockwiehl, s a local
firm of a good reputation that has done work on our campus before. They
wers The bullders of the Commissary, HVAC Plant and Plant Admlnistration
Headquarters. Thelr work on this project was highly satlisfactory and close
to schedule. Therefore, i1 18 highly unlikely that McManus, Longe and
Brockwlehl would be discredited on any count,

The Construction Fund has one month In which to thoroughly eval~
uate all bids, complete all the necessary contract documents and to sign
the contract. Completion date for the work Is scheduled for the Znd of
Janvary, 1970,

In view of the above clrcumgtances, It would seem very certain
that we will have a contractor on or before 17 January, 1969 and work will
be starting lmmediately thereafter. Inttial work will be underground exce-
vation and this can continue without any adverse effects due to the winter
weather. B%'*ha time Spring arrives, they should be ready to pour concrete.
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